
Timetable for Sycamore Class Week  

 

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

Drama Dipping into Shakespeare 
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/dipping-into-
shakespeare-da5e  
 

Drama Dipping into Shakespeare 
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/dipping-into-
shakespeare-da5e 

Drama Dipping into Shakespeare 
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/dipping-into-
shakespeare-da5e 

Drama Dipping into Shakespeare 
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/dipping-into-
shakespeare-da5e 

Computing Spreadsheets 
https://classroom.thenational.academ
y/units/spreadsheets-ecb4  

Maths Prime Factor Decomposition 
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/prime-factor-
decomposition-9030  

Maths Prime Factor Decomposition 
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/prime-factor-
decomposition-9030  

Maths Prime Factor Decomposition 
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/prime-factor-
decomposition-9030  

Maths Prime Factor Decomposition 
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/prime-factor-
decomposition-9030  

Maths Prime Factor Decomposition 
https://classroom.thenational.academ
y/units/prime-factor-decomposition-
9030  

     

Reading 20 mins Reading 20 mins Reading 20 mins Reading 20 mins Reading 20 mins 

Computing 3D Modelling  
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/3d-modelling-961b  

Computing 3D Modelling  
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/3d-modelling-961b 

Computing 3D Modelling  
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/3d-modelling-961b 

Computing 3D Modelling  
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/3d-modelling-961b 

Computing 3D Modelling  
https://classroom.thenational.academ
y/units/3d-modelling-961b 

Science Ecological Relationships 
and Classification 
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/ecological-relationships-
and-classification-b523  

Science Ecological Relationships 
and Classification 
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/ecological-relationships-
and-classification-b523 

Science Ecological Relationships 
and Classification 
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/ecological-relationships-
and-classification-b523 

Science Ecological Relationships 
and Classification 
https://classroom.thenational.acad
emy/units/ecological-relationships-
and-classification-b523 

Science Ecological Relationships and 
Classification 
https://classroom.thenational.academ
y/units/ecological-relationships-and-
classification-b523 

 Keep up with times tables on Times tables RockStars if needed- you know if you were doing extra in class 
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Timetable for Sycamore Class    

 

Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

English Sentence Structure  
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/avoiding-fragments-fused-
sentences-and-comma-splices-
using-capital-letters-and-w  

English Sentence Structure  
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/avoiding-fragments-fused-
sentences-and-comma-splices-
using-capital-letters-and-w 

English Sentence Structure  
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/avoiding-fragments-fused-
sentences-and-comma-splices-
using-capital-letters-and-w 

English Sentence Structure  
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/avoiding-fragments-fused-
sentences-and-comma-splices-
using-capital-letters-and-w 

English Sentence Structure  
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/avoiding-fragments-fused-
sentences-and-comma-splices-
using-capital-letters-and-w 

Maths Prime Factor Decomposition 
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/prime-factor-
decomposition-9030  

Maths Prime Factor Decomposition 
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/prime-factor-
decomposition-9030  

Maths Prime Factor Decomposition 
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/prime-factor-
decomposition-9030  

Maths Increase by Percentage  
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/lessons/increase-by-a-
percentage-69h68c  

Maths Decrease by Percentage  
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/lessons/decrease-by-a-
percentage-70ukjd  

     

Reading 20 mins Reading 20 mins Reading 20 mins Reading 20 mins Reading 20 mins 

Computing Spreadsheets 
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/spreadsheets-ecb4 

Computing Spreadsheets 
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/spreadsheets-ecb4 

Computing Spreadsheets 
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/spreadsheets-ecb4 

Computing Spreadsheets 
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/spreadsheets-ecb4 

Computing Spreadsheets 
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/spreadsheets-ecb4 

Science Ecological Relationships 
and Classification 
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/ecological-relationships-
and-classification-b523 

Science Ecological Relationships 
and Classification 
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/ecological-relationships-
and-classification-b523 

Science Ecological Relationships 
and Classification 
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/ecological-relationships-
and-classification-b523 

Science Ecological Relationships 
and Classification 
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/ecological-relationships-
and-classification-b523 

Science Ecological Relationships 
and Classification 
https://classroom.thenational.acade
my/units/ecological-relationships-
and-classification-b523 

Keep up with times tables on Times tables RockStars if needed- you know if you were doing extra in class 
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